Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Physical Therapy Practice
The Board of Physical Therapy Practice hereby gives notice:
that the Petition for Variance or Waiver filed on behalf of Chitra Lakshmi K. Balasubramanian on October 9, 2017, has been withdrawn. The Notice of Petition for Variance or Waiver was published in Volume 43, No. 197, of the October 11, 2017, issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Allen Hall, Executive Director, Board of Respiratory Care, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C05, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3257, Allen.Hall@flhealth.gov.
